www.swanlandschool.co.uk
11" January 2024
Dear Parent/Carer (Year 4)

Year 4 Performance - ‘Robin Hood’ - Tickets

« Monday 5t February 2024 at 2.00 pm
« Monday 5% February 2024 at 6:30 pm

Tickets are now being sold for the Year 4 performance of ‘Robin Hood’. A small charge of £2.00 per
ticket will be made for this performance.

Ticket Allowance

Please note that due to limited space a MAXIMUM OF 2 TICKETS PER PERFORMANCE PER FAMILY
may be purchased in the first instance. Tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.

You may buy your tickets via ParentPay in the usual way until Wednesday 31° January.

Should there be any spare tickets, you may purchase these directly from the school office from 8.30am

on Friday 2" February; spare tickets may be purchased with cash only, not via ParentPay.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely
H&le phensgrn

Hannah Stephenson
Head Teacher

On behalf of the Year 4 Teachers

NB A copy of this letter and all school newsletters can be found on the school’s website: www.swanlandschool.co.uk
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